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The Impounding Amendment Bylaw, 2019 (No. 2) 
 
ISSUE 
This report submits Bylaw 9670, The Impounding Amendment Bylaw, 2019 (No. 2), to 
implement impound lot fee increases effective January 1, 2020, for City Council’s 
consideration.   
 

RECOMMENDATION 
That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9670, The Impounding Amendment Bylaw, 
2019 (No. 2). 

 
BACKGROUND 
At the 2020 Business Plan and Budget review meetings held on November 25, 26 and 
27, 2019, City Council received a report from the Chief Financial Officer requesting 
approval to establish fees for entrance and storage at the municipal impound lot 
effective January 1, 2020.   
 
City Council resolved the fees be established as outlined in the Chief Financial Officer’s 
report.  
 
DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS 
Although the City Solicitor was not specifically instructed by resolution to draft a 
corresponding amendment to The Impounding Bylaw, 2007, an amendment is 
necessary to implement the approved fees.  We are pleased to submit Bylaw 9670, The 
Impounding Amendment Bylaw, 2019 (No. 2) for City Council’s consideration. 
 
APPENDIX 
1. Proposed Bylaw No. 9670, The Impounding Amendment Bylaw, 2019 (No. 2). 
 
 
Report Approval 
Written by:  Reché  McKeague, Solicitor 
Approved by:  Cindy Yelland, City Solicitor 
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